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I would like to introduce and recommend Jason Ritter.

Jason joined The Digital Phoenix as a partner in June of 2003, and immediately became
an integral part of the business.

Initially, Jason’s duties were to be involved with the development, creation and
maintenance of web sites, not only those sites of our clients, but of our own site as
well. His duties also included recommendations, set up, network integration and
diagnosis of and repairing computer systems; our own and those of our clients.

Jason did a superlative job. Additionally, he let no opportunity pass to make himself
available in assisting other members of the business with additional work, and he
became the company’s much appreciated information specialist, keeping other member
of the staff informed as to current news and developments in our business.

Jason retired from the partnership in June of 2004, and everyone was very sorry to
have him leave our company. His dedication to his work and to his partners will be
very much missed. We hope the best for him in any new endeavor he chooses, and are
certain he will be successful, and a great addition to any organization he may join.

Please feel free to contact me at any time with questions regarding Jason. I can be
reached at The Digital Phoenix, 208-733-0078. I will be happy to speak with you.

Best Regards,

Kelly C.-Gates

President, The Digital Phoenix L.L.C.


